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July 21, 2017 

 

Mr. David Taylor, Director 
Department of Water Supply 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

SUBJECT: STATUS OF GRANTS UNDER THE DEPARTMENT OF 
WATER SUPPLY AND BENCHMARKS FOR GRANTEE 
PERFORMANCE (WR-9) 

The Water Resources Committee is in receipt of a Miscellaneous 
Communication dated May 22, 2017, from the County Clerk, reporting that on 
May 19, 2017, the Council referred the matter relating to the status of grants 
under the Department of Water Supply and benchmarks for grantee 
performance. 

Section 3.36.120, Maui County Code, provides: 

A. The agency shall monitor every grant to ensure compliance 
with this chapter. 

B. Within eight weeks after the end of the fiscal year, the agency 
shall transmit to the mayor and council an evaluation of every 
grant which was appropriated during the fiscal year. The 
report shall contain a summary of whether each grant 
attained the intended results in the manner contemplated. 

May I please request the following: 

1. 	For every grant appropriated for Fiscal Year 2016 under the 
Department of Water Supply, a copy of the Department's evaluation 
that was transmitted to the Mayor pursuant to Section 3.36.120(B), 



Sincerely, 

ALIKA ATAY, C 
Water Resources Committee 

Mr. David Taylor 
July 21, 2017 
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Maui County Code. Please also explain the benchmarks used to 
evaluate grantee performance. I would appreciate receiving your 
response to this request by August 11, 2017. 

2. 	For every grant appropriated for Fiscal Year 2017 under the 
Department of Water Supply, the Department's evaluation pursuant 
to Section 3.36.120(B), Maui County Code. Please also explain the 
benchmarks used to evaluate grantee performance. I would 
appreciate receiving your response to this request by 
August 31, 2017. 

Thank you for your assistance with these requests. To ensure efficient 
processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the subject 
line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Carla Nakata at ext. 7659, or Pauline Martins at ext. 8039). 

wr:ltr:009aws01:cmn 

cc: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa 
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